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York, Marylisa

From: Burke, Ruth A
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 6:14 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: FW: Hearing on Referendum and DEP Permit
Attachments: Testimony to DEP Hearing on Ref..docx

 
 
Ruth Ann Burke 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
Board of Environmental Protection 
Commissioner’s Office 
 

From: lloyd irland <lcirland@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021 12:00 PM 
To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 
Subject: Hearing on Referendum and DEP Permit 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Ms Burke, 
 
I do not plan to try to testify in person. I would appreciate it if you could file 
my attached testimony with written testimony for this proceeding, 
 
Thanks,  LCI 
 
--  
Lloyd C. Irland 
The Irland Group 
174 Lord Road 
Wayne ME  04284 
 
mobile     207-446-3682    
 


